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Upcoming Schedule Changes Due To Airspace
Closure

Dear valued Trade Partner,

We hereby inform you that Effective 22 June, 2025 due to the ongoing
situation in the region, a number of Qatar Airways flights have been
rescheduled to minimize disruption across the airline's global network and,
in some cases, the revised departure times may be earlier than originally
advised.

Passengers are urged to verify their flight departure times via
gatarairways.com or by using the Qatar Airways mobile app ahead of
travel to ensure a seamless journey.

Should the travel plans of your customers be significantly affected by the
schedule changes, please refer to our schedule change policy available on
Trade Portal and rebook flights on your own if applicable.

Guidelines for confirmed 157 tickets on QR flights to/from Iran, Iraq, Jordan,
Lebanon and Syria, where passengers wish to change their plans, can be
reviewed here.

The safety of our passengers and crew remains our highest priority and
Qatar Airways fully complies with international aviation regulations for safe
aircraft routes.

Your Qatar Airways Sales Operations Team Western Europe



We are here for you
For the latest information, offers, travel alerts, services and product info,

please visit our Trade Portal

Contact Center: Please find Contact Center dedicated to your market here
Trade Support: iradesupportweu@eu.gatarairways.com

Group sales: groupsalesweu@eu.qatarairways.com

We remain at your disposal as you can always rely on us.

Your Qatar Airways Team Western Europe

Qatar Airways Tower 2,
Airport Road, PO Box 22550,
Doha, Qatar.
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